
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 603 — 25 OCTOBER 2024 
 
 

CLARIFICATION OF PRIORITY ALLOCATION OF GREEN LIST OCCUPATIONS 
UNDER THE GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE ORDER OF PROCESSING VISA 
APPLICATIONS 
 
The purpose of this item is to clarify point two in Visa Pak 580 published in May 2024. 
 
 

This Visa Pak supplements the advice given in Visa Pak 580. 

Job Check applications and Accredited Employer Work Visa (AEWV) applications will be prioritised 
where the application is based on a job offer or employment in an occupation listed on the Green List 
(Appendix 13). 

For clarity, this means where the employer has declared or information has been provided that 
demonstrates the applicant will meet the Green List requirements for the occupation, the Job Check 
or AEWV application will be priority allocated.  
 

https://www.immigration.govt.nz/documents/visa-paks/visa-pak-580.pdf
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/opsmanual/#77204.htm
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